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centralcoast - Clty of Salmas Storm Water Draft Permlt

e PR A NG Y

From: David Pearfree <david@belliag.com>
To: - <centralcoast@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 172772012 724 PM

Subject: City of Salinas Storm Water Draft Permit

To whom it may concern:

This email is to express my deep concern over the current iteration of the Salinas Storm Water Draft Permit. As a
LEED Accredited architect who practices in the Clty of Salinas, | am concerned about the environmental impacts

put forth in the draft are so onerous that they threaten to shut down any future development in the city
altogether. | ask you to consider the greater social and economic impacts at stake here.

Regards,

David Peartree, AIA,LEED AP

JB 313 Salinas Street.
Sahnas, CA 93901
p 831.424.4620
f 831.424.4408
arcmtecturai group‘ www,belliag.com
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